Ofpa : Emotol] Zvppoviiov Atknyopik®@v ZvAAGyOV TOV YOPAOV TIG
Evponaikig Evoong

1. O IIpdedpog tov ZvpPovAiov AKNYOPIKOV ZVAAGYOV TOV YOPOV TNG
Evponaikig ‘Evoong emonuaivel, pe v €motol Tov, TV EAAEWYN TPOYPAUUOTOS
vopkng Pondetag ot ydpa pag yio ™ SevkdAvvorn g AoKNoNG TOL SIKAMUATOS
Tapoyng €vvoung mpootaociog. Ymoypoppiler emiong, 6t M xpnHatoddTNON MOV
npoPArEmeTar ival SuoavALoyo HIKPT G GXECT HE TIG VTOAowteS Ydpes péAn s E.E..

2. Mia gvyevikn amdvimon, tpogpydpevn and to I'pageio Tov IIpwbvmovpyov,

Ba pmopovoe va £xel To EENG TEPLEYOUEVO :

Dear Mr. Wolff,

On behalf of the Primeminister, I would like to thank you for your letter of
11™ September 2001. I would also like to inform you that, as was explicitly stated in
the 2001 Report of the Greek Ministry of Justice, the important issue of establishing a
framework of Legal Aid is being under process. All of its factors and especially
funding are carefully examined, so as for the Legal Aid scheme in our country to be
effective and actually facilitate the exercise of the right to legal protection for all

persons.

With kind regards

3. H emotolf €xel xowomomBel amd Tov amoctoréa TG Kot 6Tov Ymovpyd

AKa1000VNG KOl EVIIPOKEIUEV® deV etval amapaitnTn vEéa Kotvomoinon.

ABnva, 20 ZentepPpiov 2001
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